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TARGET 96.5% 

LAST WEEKS WHOLE SCHOOL ATTENDANCE = 94.4% 

NO EXTRA PLAYTIME THIS WEEK 

No extra playtime this week 

Visitors from Guadeloupe 
 

We had a wonderful week in school last week sharing and celebrating our learning with our visitors from 
Guadeloupe as we embarked on our 2-year Erasmus+ project “Songs, Stories and Science from Marsh, 
Coast and Sea. The children embraced the week with such enthusiasm as we explored the similarities 
and differences of our cultures. All the children received a special gift made from a child in EP 
Bragelogne School in Guadeloupe. A celebratory Afternoon Tea brought the visit to a close with some 
children selected to join staff, Governors as well as staff from Grimoldby School say Au Revoir to our 
visitors. This is the very beginning of this project and we will keep you updated with how it develops. 

KS2 Christmas Show/Christmas Jumper Day 
 

This year our KS2 children (Y3 – Y6) will be performing a Christmas Show. Each class will perform a 
Christmas Song on stage with a final song sung by the whole of KS2. This will take place on Friday 14th 
December. We anticipate a large demand for seats therefore to ensure we meet our health and safety 
requirements please take note of the following information. 
 
There will be two performances: 

 1:15pm (This performance is for parents/carers of children in Y3 and Y4 only) 
 

 2:15pm (This performance is for parents/carers of children in Y5 and Y6 only) 
 

This will be an all ticket event and you will require your ticket for entry. This week each child will 
receive two named tickets for the appropriate performance with no further tickets available. Children 

will be returning straight to class after each performance. 
 

We will be supporting Christmas Jumper Day on this day. Children are invited to wear their favourite 
Christmas jumper for a voluntary charitable donation of £1. 

Christingle 
 

On Sunday 9th December at 4pm St Mary’s Church are holding their Christingle Service – it would be 
fantastic if as many children and families as possible are able to attend. There is still time to hand in your 
Christingle collection candle. Miss Rose-King is organising the Christingle – if you have any questions 
please contact her through school or church.  
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